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Tuesday 8" September
Reading and Homework

Dear Parents,

This year homework and reading will be a bit different due to the COVID situation.

Homework

This term we will be setting all homework on Seesaw to minimise paper sent home from school
and to allow us to mark it as it is completed. Work can be completed and submitted on Seesaw or
printed, completed on paper, photographed and handed in on Seesaw. If we have to return to
remote learning, work will be set on Seesaw, it is therefore important everyone is able to access
work and is confident to use it.

If you are having any problems, please email me viucking2nr9@nsix.org.uk and | will do my best
to help.

Spellings

All children will have ten words to practise spelling and reading each week. These will be set on a
Monday and the children will have a quick spelling test on the following Monday with a chance to
earn merits for good scores!. These are best practised for a short time each day, slowly building
up to the children remembering and recognising all ten by the end of the week.

Spellings will begin on Monday 21'" September.
Maths

We will be setting weekly maths every Monday on Seesaw. This will initially be in the form of a
White Rose Maths booklet focussing on a certain skill. We will be sending home work that the
children should have covered at the end of last year, using homework to reinforce and revise
maths concepts and fill any gaps that have emerged in their knowledge and hopefully allowing us
to quickly move on with next year's learning in class. Please let us know if your child is finding
anything particularly challenging and we can then help them recap these skills in class.

Maths will begin on Monday 21% September.
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Reading
Due to the need to quarantine books (as per letter from Mr Allen) we will be sending reading

books home in a plastic folder, with a reading record book, on a Thursday. If the children have
finished their book we ask them to return it the following Monday, placing the plastic folder into
an allocated box in class. We will then send a new book home on Thursday. Please continue to
read books you have at home or get from the library when the children do not have a school book
at home, these can also be noted in the reading record book. Staff will hear the children read
regularly in school but will keep records in our own record books kept in school.

Reading books will start being sent home on Thursday 10" September.

We would like to say thank you for your continued support, please feel free to email if we can help
in any way.

Thank you

Vicki Lucking, Jane Dines
(Class Teachers)



